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INTRAMURAL SOFTBALL:
Five teams have signed up for Intramural Softball. There will be two games 
each Saturday beginning at 9;00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. The first round of play 
will be 500 floor vs. 600 floor at 9=00 and *+00 floor vs. 300 floor at 
10:30. The 100-200 combined team draws the bye. If other students are interested 
in playing) please contact the various floors. If there are off-campus students 
desiring to play, they may sign up for 100-200 floor team.
ATHLETIC BANQUET:
The Athletic Banquet is scheduled for April 25 at 7:00 p.m. in the Cafeteria 
faculty lounge. Basketball players are to give a count to Mr. Kinney as soon as 
possible the number that will be attending. Dates for the banquet are in order.

LOST MUSIC FOLDER:
Anyone who finds a blue three-ring notebook containing Maranatha music, please 
return it to Mr. Waggoner as soon as possible.
TENNIS INTRAMURALS:
The first round starts Thursday, April 25. The first round draws are posted in 
the SUB and men's dorm. Each person is responsible for the scheduling of his 
own match. Scores must be turned in either to Rob Barrans, G-A09 or Tim Thompson, 
G-A02 by April 25. Each match will be the best of three sets. All off-campus 
players must contact on-campus players. Any questions, contact either of the two 
above.
SUMMER MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY:
Mrs. Peggy Kennedy of the Mattaniah Indian Mission in Chemainus B.C. will be 
on campus Thursday, April l8 to interview anyone interested in working with 
Indian youth in Vacation Bible School and camps this summer. Expenses (except 
minimal travel) are covered by the missions. Sign up for interviews in the 
Administration office.
SENIORS:
Sign up sheet for the Senior Sneak (May 9) is in the Bookstore and Administration 
Building. Please sign up before April 26.

ALL-SCHOOL BANQUET:
Volunteers are needed to help make decorations for the Spring Banquet, Help us 
make your banquet a success. Contact Janet Grannis or Rachel Rice.
ENGAGED COUPLES SEMINAR:
The last session of the Engaged Couples seminar will be held on Monday, April 
22 from 8:30 to 10:00 p.m. This session we will be discussing the spiritual 
aspects of married life. Don't miss it.
TAYLOR-JOHNSON TEMPERAMENT ANALYSIS TRAINING SEMINAR:
The training seminar for the T—JTA that was scheduled for April 19 end 20 has 
been postponed to Friday, May 3, 7-9 p.m. and Saturday, May A, 9:00-a.m. because 
of the All-School Banquet. Those who were planning to attend this seminar, mark 
it on your calendar.
SCIENCE CHAPELS:
Next Monday and Tuesday's chapels, April 22 and 23 are science oriented. The 
topic of Monday's Chapel will be a consideration of the Ark and the Flood* If 
you have questions concerning this or other Bible science related topics, please 
submit your inquiry to the receptionist in the Administration building by Thursday.


